
  

 Memo 
 

 
 

For resident, family, essential caregiver and staff safety, Valley Manor 
will reinstate hairdressing services for our resident.  

Residents who are on isolation will not be permitted to use the services 
until removed from isolation. All other residents will be cohorted by 
zones as they are for meals and activities. We will do our best to 
accommodate residents as swiftly as possible.  

To book an appointment please call 613-756-2643 ext. 221 Monday to 
Friday 08:00-16:00 

Thanks to all our understanding residents and families for working 
with us to ensure the safety of your loved ones during this time. Your 
support is very much appreciated. 

 

             

To: Attention: All Families of loved ones in Valley Manor 

From: Stacey McDonald (Director HR & Finance) 

Date: February 7, 2022 

Re: Hairdressing Services Reinstated 


